
 

 

 

 

“NOTICE TO THE CUSTOMERS FOR KYC UPDATION’’ 

 „Know Your Customer” (KYC) Norms gives mandate to the Bank to periodically update 

Customer record with latest information relating to his/her identity and address. 

Our bank sends regular Notices and Reminders to Individual and Non Individual Customers for 

timely up-dation of KYC records. In spite of our regular follow up a few customers do not 

responds to the Notices or Reminders and still continue the operations in their account/s. 

Our bank has decided to impose “Debit Freeze” in all such Non-KYC complied accounts. We 

request your co-operation in order to comply with the KYC norms in case you have not already 

submitted the same. Please contact Branch In charge of your base branch along with One 

recent Photograph, Proof of Identity and Proof of Address in case of Individual accounts. For 

Non-KYC compliant accounts of Entities please submit suitable Business / entity registration 

proof.   

 

Kindly also provide your Mobile / Telephone / e-mail ID for future communication. 

 

  

 


